
 

  

 

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
Tuesday 16th October 2018 
 

Attendees: Mrs Orley and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes:  

                Eco Badges have been given out! 

 Eco discussions at this meeting 

-Walking at lunchtimes for a WOW badge  

- Litter monitors once a week   

-Eco schools team to lead an assembly  

-Half termly class which is completing the most Eco challenges to receive 

whole class dojo points and to receive the Shrek Award! 

- Continue completing the travel tracker – walking to school 

 

 Other discussions/ activities  

- Eco Reps – introductions 

- Den Day was a great success. Re-arrange another date! 

 


